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ALL AGREEMENT AND NON-AGREEMENT STATESs

STATE LIAISON OFFICERS (SP-94-031)y

RETIREMENT OF SHELDON A. SCHWARTZ FROM THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Effective February 28, 1994, Shelly Schwartz will be retiring from the NRC,
ending a 22-year career with the agency and its predecessor, the Atomic Energy
Commission.

,

Shelly's career at NRC covered a wide range of areas, including program
development, emergency preparedness and engineering. His career consistently
touched upon State-related issues and upon keeping States informed of NRC
activities. He has been an excellent sounding board for the States to the
Commission, the Executive Director for Operations, and management throughout
NRC, and continually encouraged others in the agency to view situations
through the States' perspective. In doing so, he played a key role in
formulating policies and programs which directly affect the States; issues
such as the compatibility policy and the integrated materials performance
evaluation program (still ongoing), the policy on Cooperation with States, and
the environmental reviews under the license renewal process for reactors,
among others, which will provide policy direction for the NRC and the States
for years to come.

While we wish him good luck in his post-NRC endeavors, we will miss his
positive outlook, his gift for diplomacy, and his extraordinary ability to

| bring conflicting issues and opinions together to arrive at a consensus
position. We know you will join us in wishing Shelly only the best.

OrVnal Signed By
RICHARD L BANGART

Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs
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ALL AGREEMENT AND NON-AGREEMENT STATES

STATE LIAlo0N OFFICERS (SP-94-034)

RETIREMENT OF SHELDON A. SCHWARTZ FROM THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION ;

Effective February 28, 1994, Shelly Schwartz will be retiring from the NRC,
ending a 22-year career with the agency and its predecessor, the Atomic Energy
Commission.

Shelly's career at NRC covered a wide range of areas, including program
development, emergency preparedness and engineering. His career consistently
touch'd upon State-related issues and upon keeping States informed of NRC
activities. He has been an excellent sounding board for the States to the
Commission, the Executive Director for Operations, and management throughout
NRC, and continually encouraged others in the agency to view situations
through the States' perspective. In doing so, he played a key role in
formulating policies and programs which directly affect the States; issues
such as the compatibility policy and the integrated materials performance
evaluation program (still ongoing), the policy on Cooperation with States, and
the environmental reviews under the license renewal prccess for reactors,
among others, which will provide policy direction for the NRC and the States
for years to come.

While we wish him good luck in his post-NRC endeavors, we will miss his
positive outlook, his gift for u plomacy, and his extraordinary ability to
bring conflicting issues and opinions together to arrive at a consensus
position. We know you will join us in wishing Shelly only the best.
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